From: Daniel E Patino sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:06 PM
To: secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Cc: FOREX.com Support Team <support@forex.com>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Reference: Regulation Identification Number RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Secretary,

I strongly believe that I, as a Forex trader have the legitimate right to choose the amount of leverage and risk. No one ever should have the right to select for me what amount of risk I am able or have the right to afford. This is absolutely MY decision and no one else's. This kind of proposals ARE NOT in the best interest of Forex traders and will cause enormous damage to the industry in general.

PLEASE STOP INTERFERING WITH OUR RIGHTS!

Thank you.

Daniel E Patino